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All residents of Maine deserve to have clean drinking water free from contaminants. 
It is a human right to have clean drinking water, and if there is any possibility that 
water is contaminated, particularly with deliterious substances such as forged 
chemicals, people need to be given notice of that possibility, and the respective 
situation should be monitored appropriately. 
Clear, honest, and transparent communication is essential to trust between the 
government and the public, and for the basic fabric of respect and decency in our 
society. For these reasons and many more, please pass Representative Arford’s LD 
1786. Thank you. 


